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Upcoming
Events
Book Week Dressup Day
Monday 14 August

P&C Meeting
Tuesday 15 August

HSC Music Trial Examination
Wednesday 16 August

HSC Trial Examinations Begin
Thursday 17 August 

Year 10 Hot Chocolate and
Toasties Fundraiser
Friday 18 August

Merino Wether Challenge
Monday 21 August

Stage 5+6 Subject Selection
Evening
Tuesday 22 August

Run Beyond Race
Saturday 26 August

Vaping Presentations
Tuesday 29 August

Year 12 BBQ and Smoothies
Tuesday 29 August

Debunking the myths and misinformation of vaping and e-cigarettes
Vaping vs. smoking
Nicotine and the brain
Understanding dependence and brain development
Realities of e-cigarette use and strategies to look after a mate
Standing firm and communicating personal choices
Vaping and the law

Vaping Presentation
Gulgong High School is committed to supporting students and the
community in raising awareness and information about current issues. With
an increase in vaping across all communities, we are bringing a vaping
workshop to school for students to learn about the following topics:

This will be held on Tuesday 29th August 2023 and will cover topics such as:

Parents are highly encouraged to attend the community presentation on the
same day at 5:30PM at the Gulgong RSL. 

School Plan
Thank you to all the parents and carers who completed our community
survey as part of our School Planning Cycle. Your feedback will be used as
part of our situational analysis and will be used to help form our strategic
directions for the next three years. Further consultation regarding our school
vision will take place with P&C and AECG.

P&C Meetings
Gulgong High School has a very active P&C Association. The P&C meets on
the third Tuesday of each month at 5.30pm at the Gulgong RSL. This is an
excellent way for parents and members of the community to become
involved in the school and to become informed about school policies and
activities. All parents are encouraged to participate and new faces are
welcome to join us.

The next P&C meeting is on Tuesday 15 August.




